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General Secretariat (SG) 
 
 
   Geneva, 18 March 2020 

Ref: Addendum 1 to CL-20/11 To:  ITU Member States 

   

 ITU Sector Members, Associates, 

 Academia and relevant international, 

Contact: Mr Stefano Polidori  regional and national organizations 

E-mail: tsbevents@itu.int   
Tel: +41 22 730 5858  

Fax: +41 22 730 5853  
 
 
 
Subject: Postponement of The Future of Television for Asia & Pacific   

(20 April 2020, Tokyo, Japan) 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 

In view of the evolving situation of the worldwide concerns related to COVID-19, which was 
announced by WHO as a Pandemic, in coordination with the Workshop Programme Committee 
and the Host, I wish to inform you that the ITU workshop on “the future of TV for Asia & Pacific” 
will be postponed until further notice. A new date will be determined once the situation regarding 
COVID-19 improves.  
 
In addition, in accordance with Circular 17, the related meeting of ITU-T Study Group 9 
(Broadband Cable and TV) will be organized  from 16 to 23 April 2020 inclusive as a fully virtual 
meeting, see Corrigendum 1 to Collective 5/9 for more details.  
 
For additional information and questions relating to the workshop, please contact 
tsbevents@itu.int. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 

 

Houlin ZHAO  
Secretary-General 
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